SUNFLOWERS PRESCHOOL

Gabby Bertoldi, Karen McBrine

At the very end of October, five new friends joined our classroom! Let’s give a warm welcome to
Chase, Manasa, Mayla, Amelia and Liam! We are so excited to have them in our class and make many
fun memories together.

We also have welcomed two student teachers into our classroom. As many of you have met and seen,
we have Ms. Xiaojing from UMASS Boston with us Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays. Additionally,
we are welcoming Ms. Ella from Quincy High School on an alternating schedule. We are so excited to
help them learn more about the field and our fabulous children!

GQCC has started two new gross motor programs. We will have Ahead of the Game with Coach Evan
every other Wednesday and Yoga with Francesca every other Friday!

Nov. 10th: GQCC CLOSED in observance of Veteran’s
Day

Nov. 23rd: GQCC CLOSED for Thanksgiving

Nov. 24th: GQCC CLOSED for the day after
Thanksgiving

Happy 4th birthday Anika!

Happy 5th birthday Robbie Mae!



Important Reminders

e Please make sure your child’s cubby has at least two (2) spare outfits. There are many
instances where we may need to change your Sunflower so please have spare underwear,
socks, pants, and shirts (seasonally appropriate).

e As it begins to get colder, please be mindful of the temperature and send your child with
appropriate gear! We go outside twice a day as weather permits so please be prepared!

e (Check those cubbies for all the special artwork and other important information you may
need!

November Curriculum Themes

Nov. 6-10 Harvest (Aa)
Nov.13-17 In the Kitchen (Oo)
Nov. 20-24 Being Thankful (Mm)

Nov. 27- Dec. 1 Author, Author (Nn) - Margaret Wise Brown




